
Aliah University 
Hostel Management Committee 

 
 

Notification 

Date: 04/08/2017 

 

The students who are yet to occupy their allotted seats in the Girls’ Hostel, New 

Town Campus, Aliah University are hereby advised to do the same by 18
th

 

August, 2017, failing which the seats shall be declared vacant from the forenoon 

of 19
th

 August, 2017.  

The students are further advised to meet Ms.LichiaKhatun, Office Assistant, HMC 

(1
st
 floor, CVS Section, New Town Campus) for obtaining fresh seat allocation. 

 

 

 
Dr. Arup Kumar Baksi 

Chairperson, 

Hostel Management Committee, 

Aliah University 
 

N.B. : The seats shall be reallocated based on availability and vacancy 


